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Approval of final plat and engineering for the Schall Subdivision.

· The petitioner, Michael Schall, proposes a two lot conventional detached residential subdivision on 4.5
acres, located on the east side of Chevy Chase Road, approximately ½ mile east of Gilmer Road in
Fremont Township.

· Staff finds the final plat and associated subdivision documents are within full compliance of the Unified
Development Ordinance and recommends approval.
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